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Washington Public Power Supply System4

Box 1223 Elma, Washington 98541 (206)482-4428

Docket Numbers 50-508 and 50-509'
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April 1, 1982
G03-82-320

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 260
Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. T. W. Bishop
Chief, Reactor Construction Projects Branch

Subject: PROJECT NOS. 3 AND 5
INTERIM REPORT OF POTENTIAL 10CFR50.55(e)
RT INDICATIONS ON SAFETY INJECTION TANKS
AND REACTOR PUMP SUPPORTS (D/N #023)

Reference: Letter, G03-82-085, dated January 27, 1982, R. S.
Leddick to B. H. Faulkenberfy, same subject.

The referenced letter forwarded an interim report of the subject condi-
tion and noted that the next interim report would be provided to your
office by April 1, 1982.

Interpretation of radiographic indications found in three weld areas
(two in Safety Injection Tank #1 and one in Tank #2) has not been re-

] solved. In an effort to provide a resolution, Combustion Engineering
(CE) has agreed to furnish documentation that will justify their inter-'

pretation. A final report for the subject condition will be forwarded
to your office upon receipt and evaluation of CE's interpretation. It

is anticipated that this action will be completed by May 1982. Accord-
ingly, the final report will be submitted by May 31, 1982.

.

Should you have any questions or desire further information, please
contact me directly.
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fc
R. S. Leddick, 760
Program Director, WNP-3
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cc: J. Adams - NESCO
D. Smithpeter - BPA
Ebasco - New York
WNP-3/5 Files - Richland
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